
The Republic of the Union of Myanmar 

Ministry of Transport and Communications 

 

INVITATION TO SUBMIT THE PRE-QUALIFICATION APPLICATIONS 

FOR THE DEVELOPMENT, CONSTRUCTION, OPERATION, AND 

MANAGEMENT OF A VEHICLE REGISTRATION SYSTEM USING 

RADIO FREQUENCY IDENTIFICATION (RFID)  

 

1. Road Transport Administration Department (RTAD) of the Ministry of 

Transport and Communications (MOTC) is planning to implement the 

Development, Construction, Operation, and Management of a Vehicle 

Registration System using Radio Frequency Identification (RFID) by inviting 

Local/International Public-Private Partnership (PPP) Developers.  

2. The Interested PPP Developers (Myanmar-owned Companies and/or Joint 

Ventures of Myanmar and Foreign Companies) are invited to submit the           

Pre-Qualification Application for the RFID Project.  

3. The complete set of Pre-Qualification Documents can be purchased at the 

following address during the working hours from 22 January 2024 to          

5 February 2024:  

Director, Computer Division 

Office Building No. 29 

Road Transport Administration Department 

Ministry of Transport and Communications 

Nay Pyi Taw, Myanmar 

4. Further information may be obtained at Tel. +95(67)3405359 and + 95(67) 

3405099 during working hours or visit the websites of www.motc.gov.mm, 

www.rtad.gov.mm and www.myanmarrtad.com.  

 

TENDER COMMITTEE FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION 

OF RFID SYSTEM 

Ministry of Transport and Communications 


